
Vivender Adunuri, P.Eng., FEC 

Candidate for PEO Western Regional Councillor 2020 

My Fellow Engineers:  

I am seeking your support to serve as your PEO Western Regional Councillor. 

• Engagement of chapters in regulatory outreach programs. 

• Expediate licensure process by simplifying processes. 

I would like to share a message from Glenn R. Sutton P. Eng., Former Mayor of Kincardine  

Personal Endorsement of Vivender Adunuri for PEO Western Region Councillor 

I have known Vivender Adunuri since 2014. 

He has had extensive Chapter experience in several different roles as both Vice-Chair and 
Chair for the PEO Georgian Bay Chapter. 

Vivender has successfully performed the role of the PEO Chapter Chair of the Georgian Bay 
Chapter for 3 years. He has overseen the development of many effective programs at the 
Chapter level. These programs consist of our annual Chapter Licence Presentation Ceremony, 
our annual Mathletics Challenge and ongoing meetings with local MPP’s etc. These initiatives 
have supported greater understanding of the role that Engineers play in our society. Also, his 
leadership efforts lead to the Georgian Bay Chapter receiving the “Chapter GLP Recognition 
Award for Group B Chapters” at the PEO Queens Park MPP Reception on October 24, 2018. 

I have observed Vivender working hard for his Georgian Bay Chapter and I am therefore 
pleased to endorse him as a candidate for Western Regional Councillor and request your 
support for him.  

Glenn R. Sutton P. Eng., PMP 

PEO Grand River Chapter – Member of GLP of PEO (from 2019 to date) 
PEO Georgian Bay Chapter – Member & then Chair of the GLP (to 2018) 
Retired Ontario Hydro/OPG Nuclear Engineer 
Former Municipal Councillor & Mayor in both the Town of Kincardine and the Municipality of 
Kincardine 
OSPE Member 
 

VOTE for VIVENDER ADUNURI as your Western Regional Councillor 

Thank you for your support 

Campaign Website: vivender.net 

http://www.vivender.net/
http://www.vivender.net/

